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LEOH’s final meeting of the Spring celebrated the 
completion of another successful session!                        

Everyone enjoyed viewing the creations by our       
watercolor artists, as well as quilt blocks                                 

by one of our LEOH quilters.
Everyone also enjoyed “coffee and conversation”.







Artistry was everywhere!  
Our watercolor instructor, 
Marie Schaer, displayed 

some wearable art, while 
a patriotic theme infused 

the luncheon table 
decorations.  



More “coffee and 
conversation” moments!

Below, Ken is showing off 
the LEOH “mascots”.



The Celtic Chorus of Houston,   
a non-profit, all-volunteer 
organization of singers and 

musicians that seeks to 
preserve traditional Celtic folk 
and pub music, provided some 

memorable entertainment.

Following the entertainment, and prior 
to a tasty lunch of lasagna and/or pasta 

with salad, drink, and dessert,              
Ken officially thanked the LEOH 

volunteers, instructors, and church 
staff for all they continue to do             

to make LEOH a success.

Ken was surprised by Mary Mahon, 
representing the LEOH board,            

thanking him for his continuing 
leadership as LEOH President.

Jean Kopp had the last word, talking 
about the history of LEOH that 

included her mother, and how much 
Jean enjoys being part of LEOH. 


